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10th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
  
Re: Year 11 Leavers Hoodies & Yearbook Update   
  
Hoodies   
These will be available for collection on Monday 16th June after the Science exam. Students will need to 
come to the Goldfish Bowl after their exam to collect their hoodies.   
  
Yearbooks   
These will be available to collect on results day. We will contact you closer to the time if this is not the case.  If 
students would like to add a comment or photos the final deadline for this is Friday 20th June.  
  
Celebration Assembly   
Celebration Assembly   was a fantastic opportunity for us to celebrate your young person, to look back at the 
memories from the past 5 years, and to give them the first part of their send off from Passmores Academy. 
  
 We have some photographs available to download from our Celebration Assembly. These can be found here; 
https://hutchandcroft.passgallery.com/portfolio  
  
 To access, click on the padlock and use the following access code; 020525PassmoresCelebration 
  
 *A note from the photographer; please don’t try to purchase the images from the website as these are 
overpriced, instead download the high resolution and feel free to share or print the photos.*  
  
 If you have any questions please feel free to contact me via email.  
  
 Yours faithfully, 

  
 Miss Hutchinson 
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